
 

 
 
 
 
October/November 2013 

 

Hello Foxwood Homeowners, 
   
I hope everyone had a great summer. 

  We have a very busy season coming up for the Homeowners Association and I urge you all to attend the meetings 

on the 4th Tuesday of the month at 7:00pm.  

  At the Oct mtg., the Nominating Committee will present a list of people who have been nominated for all 

Executive Committee positions.  At this time additional nominations will be accepted from the floor.  We will also vote 

on any changes in our By-Laws, which were presented at our September meeting. 

 In November we will have the election of our officers for 2014, by secret ballot.  Please try to attend these 

meetings, as they are very important.  

 I was glad that most of you came to our question and answer meeting with the candidates for town council. I think 

we got a lot of good information and I believe a lot of good will come out of that.  

 Again, these meetings are for your benefit. If you don't like something, bring it up at a meeting. 

I hope to see you there. 

 
Thank you, 

Marylee Feldman,President 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Hi All, 

  Well summer 2013 is drawing to a close and we will miss its many pleasurable moments.   Speaking of that, our 

Labor Day Party was a great success, the joint was jumpin!!!  The weather wasn't ideal so we were inside the club house, 

but it didn't dampen our spirits!  The music had us up and dancing and Jenny Mangiapane again provided us with some 

hilarious games.  A great time was had by all! 

  Please make a point to mark your calendar for upcoming events.  Attending these events is a great way to have 

fun and to meet new people and exchange ideas. 
Here’s what’s coming up: 

             Oct. 5th  Sat...................................................Foxwood Village Breakfast  
           Oct. 31st .................................................................Halloween Party 
           Dec. 1st Sun. ..........................................................Christmas Social 
           Dec. 12th Thur........................................................Christmas Dinner Dance 
           Dec. 31st Tue..........................................................New Year's Eve Party 

   

Please watch for fliers!! 

Enjoy the Fall weather! 

Diane Capobianco, (#94)  631-591-1773 


